
 

The Condor Flyer 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~~ AN EOB IT SHOP PUBLICATION ~~ 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Emmett O’Brien Technical High School                  November 18-22, 2019 

Coffee with the Principal 

On Tuesday November 12th, Mrs. Lebouthillier 
welcomed parents and thanked them for taking 
time out of their schedules to join her for “Coffee 
with the Principal”.  She provided a brief over-
view as to the purpose of the meeting and that 
they are scheduled monthly.  

The following topics were discussed: 

• Emergency Protocols;  Incident involving rumors- ad-
dressed by Mrs. LeBouthillier, Trooper Boogie and par-
ents 

• Family Engagement activities: Health and Wellness 
Day on November 2nd; Kara Rochelle’s Future Fair 
and Veteran’s Day Luncheon,  

• Community Activities and events: Toys 4 Kid, Blood 
Drive, Holiday Luncheon for Senior Citizens/Those in 
Need 

• Phase 2 of exploratory 

• Report Card afternoon/night –November 14 3-
5pm;Career Technology Selection Night December 5th 
5-7pm 

• Culinary Holiday orders: Pies for Thanksgiving and/or 
Cookie trays for the holidays 

• Vacancies: Teaching and Clerical 

• Standardized Assessments: ASE- Auto 12th graders 
completed; NOCTI- Carpentry and PH 10th graders 
completed; upcoming NOCTI testing for all upperclass-
men in construction trades 

• PFO meeting attendance: Opioid Addition Presentation 
on November 26th at 6pm 

• Uniforms/pants 

Questions/concerns/comments were brought up 
by parents: 

• Notification/procedures for drills 

• Parent Square notifications 

• Phasing out Plumbing & Heating 

• Skills USA 

Celebrations shared by parents: 

• Student visited a college and they were encouraged to 
apply because of the knowledge and credentials in 
MDET 

• EOB is a good school 

State Representative Kara Rochelle 
Speaks to 10th Graders  

State Rep. Kara Rochelle of the 
104th District (Ansonia-Derby) 
spoke to the entire sophomore 
class on Monday Nov. 18 in the 
cafeteria. Rep. Rochelle dis-

cussed several topics, including: how she got in-
volved in politics; the campaign process; updates 
on state issues, such as tolls, budget and 
healthcare. The students were very attentive and 
asked her several questions.  
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“EOB Goes Pink”  
Donation to Griffin Hospital 

The EOB National Honor Society presented a 
check from all proceeds raised from the “EOB 
goes Pink” Tournament to representatives from 
the Griffin Hospital on Thursday, November 21, 
2019. 

Due to the generosity of the students and staff 
we donated $1400.00 dollars this year. 

Thanks again to all of the staff and students who 
supported and participated in this event.   

Way to go EOB!! 

Caregivers Day of Rest Event  
 

Valley Senior Services Council 
"Caregivers Day of Rest" event includ-
ed a number of free wellness services 
including haircuts, hand massage, 
body massages at Ansonia Armory.  
 
Hairdressing Seniors from Emmett 
O'Brien Technical High School helped 
out during the event, with haircuts and 
paraffin hand dips. all about — being 
thankful! 

Homecoming Dance 2019  
 
The Homecoming dance took place on Friday in 
the cafeteria. There was pizza, photo booth and 
dancing. Everyone looked fantastic and had a 
great time. Special thanks to those that chaper-
oned, Ms. Moore, Ms. Bolton, Ms. Kirschbaum, 
Ms. Dunn, Chef Costa, Mr. Moran and Mr. Swan-
son.  
 
Thank you to Mrs. Aleman, Mrs. Andrade 
and Mrs. Frank for putting on a wonderful 
event.  
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 November 28-29—Thanksgiving Holiday 

 December 4  — Blood Drive (NHS Spon-
sored) 

 December 2 to 6—Freshman / Senior Spirit 
Week 

 December 5— Shop Selection Night 

 December 13—Toys 4 Kids, last day 

 December 13—Half Day - Staff and Students 

 December 20—Half Day - Staff and Students 

 December 23-January 1—Holiday Recess 

Toys 4 Kids - Shop Challenge 

All students should drop off their donations 
in their Shop.  

The Culinary Department is offering a 
FREE holiday lunch in Café 141 to the shop 
class that brings in the most gifts. 

The timeframe for the 
collection will be from 
November 18

th
 to 

December 13
th

.  

Share the Joy of the 
Season!!  

Perfect Attendance—1st Quarter 

Congratulations to all 
the staff members 
who achieved per-
fect attendance dur-
ing the 1st quarter.  
Your dedication and 
commitment to EOB 
is sincerely appreci-
ated!! 

Holiday Cookie Trays 
 
Our Culinary Shop is selling 2lb 
assorted Holiday Cookie Trays.  
The beautiful Trays are offered 
for $20.00 each and can be 
ready for pickup on December 
19th or 20th.   Place your or-
ders today in the Culinary 
Shop. 
 

Hero Box “Main” Event at VFW 

On Saturday November 9th, Ms. 
Salmeri attended the main Hero 
Box event at the VFW in New 
Britain.  She has been volun-
teering for a few years now but 
this year was very special.  “I felt 
an even greater joy participating 
this year because of the gener-

osity of the staff and students here at the school.  
When you see the appreciation in the eyes of the vet-
erans and military men/women it makes all the hours 
of hard work worth it.”  A special shoutout to Kendal 
Audinno who went to pack a box with her mom and 
aunt.  

Hundreds of 
families showed 
up to pack a 
box and write a 
note of thanks 
to put in the 
box.  


